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FEB. 12, 2021 — The U.S. Census Bureau announced today that it will deliver the Public Law 94-171
redistricting data to all states by Sept. 30, 2021. COVID-19-related delays and prioritizing the delivery of
the apportionment results delayed the Census Bureau’s original plan to deliver the redistricting data to
the states by March 31, 2021.

Different from previous censuses, the Census Bureau will deliver the data for all states at once, instead of
on a flow basis. This change has been made because of COVID-19-related shifts in data collection and in
the data processing schedule and it enables the Census Bureau to deliver complete and accurate
redistricting data in a more timely fashion overall for the states.

The redistricting data includes counts of population by race, ethnicity (Hispanic or Latino origin), voting
age, housing occupancy status, and group quarters population, all at the census block level. This is the
information that states need to redraw or “redistrict” their legislative boundaries.

In preparation for the delivery of redistricting data products, the Census Bureau has been in close
coordination with each states’ official nonpartisan liaisons to understand the impacts of the delayed
delivery on individual states. Since 2019, states have had access to prototype geographic support
products and data tabulations from the 2018 Census Test to help them begin to design their redistricting
systems. This is one tool states can use to help minimize the impact of schedule delays. In addition, the
Census Bureau today completed the release of all states’ 2020 Census geographic products needed for
redistricting. This will enable states to redistrict promptly upon receipt of their 2020 Census tabulation
data.
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Related blogs

Random Samplings Blog | April 16, 2021 | By Pat Cantwell, Chief Of Decennial Statistical Studies Division
How We Complete the Census When Households or Group Quarters Don’t Respond

As we continue to process 2020 Census responses, people have asked what happens when we don’t get a response from
an address.

[/newsroom/blogs/random-samplings/2021/04/imputation-when-households-or-group-quarters-dont-respond.htmi]
Random Samplings Blog | April 01, 2021 | By Thomas Mule, Special Assistant To The Chief, Decennial Statistical Studies Division

Administrative Records and the 2020 Census

Each decade we are asked, “Why don’t you just use the information the government already has about me for the census?
Why ask me again?”

[/newsroom/blogs/random-samplings/2021/04/administrative_recor.html]

Random Samplings Blog | March 18, 2021 | By Jennifer Ortman, Principal Demographer, And Maryann Chapin, Decennial Census Programs Directorate
Introduction to Quality Indicators: Operational Metrics

In the coming weeks, the U.S. Census Bureau will release the first set of results from the 2020 Census. Our goal for every
census is to count everyone once, only once, and in the right place.

[/newsroom/blogs/random-samplings/2021/03/introduction_to_qual.html]
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